Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee

[bookmark: _GoBack]The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 16 January 2023 concerning the Disciplinary Procedure. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council should set out which Elected Members would be eligible to attend an appeal meeting if requested by the employee.
	Yes
	Paragraph 5.8 of Appendix 2: Proposed Disciplinary Guide was amended and submitted to Council reading:

At the point of submitting their appeal, the employee can request for an Elected Member to attend their appeal meeting. If attending, the Elected Member can observe proceedings, but cannot participate in the decision. If Elected Member attendance is requested the Portfolio Holder with responsibility for People will be approached first. If they are unavailable then an available member of Cabinet will attend.










